Heworth Grange
School

Enriching Lives, Inspiring Ambitions

8 March 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

Year 11 Prom 2023

We are excited to give you the details of the 2023 Year 11 Prom which will be held at:
Mercure George Washington Hotel Golf & Spa, Stone Cellar Road, Washington on 23 June 2023

Students can arrive between 6.30pm and 7.00pm to a red-carpet reception. This will be followed by a hot
fork buffet and DJ until 10.45pm. Soft drinks will be available for purchase throughout the event.

The cost of the evening is £35, payment should be made via parent pay. A non-refundable deposit of £15
must be paid by Friday 7th April to secure a place. The remainder of the balance is due by Friday 2nd June
at which point tickets will be issued.

We will be launching several opportunities in assembles to win a discount from the cost of the prom ticket.
However, this does not include the deposit, which must be paid by the deadline to secure a place.

Prom is a school event and as such certain criteria need to be met in order to attend. Poor behavior or
attendance in school will result in the opportunity to attend prom being taken away. In these circumstances,
parents and carers are reminded that the deposit is non-refundable.

Any queries please contact school heworthgrangeenquiries@consilium-at.com

Yours sincerely,

Miss Chippindale
Head of Year 11

HEWORTH GRANGE YEAR 11 PROM 23 June 2023

Student Name:

My child wishes to attend the prom. | agree to pay the deposit and final balance by the dates provided in
this letter via the parent pay app. | understand that should my child’s behaviour or attendance in school
lead to their place at Prom being withdrawn, the deposit is non-refundable.

parent / carer name

parent / carer signature

Please return slip to Miss Chippindale
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